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21/09/2024  15:16:012024/3663/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee.

No photograph of the cherry tree the applicant seeks to fell is provided.  If the tree is not a significant one, and 

is too large for the space it is growing in, then it may  be appropriate to fell it, but another suitable tree should 

be planted elsewhere in the garden.  No objection to the proposed works at the rear.

20/09/2024  19:49:402024/3663/T COMMNT Highgate 

Neighbourhood 

Forum

T1  cherry. This stretch of road, between 17, itself and 21 has very little greenery. The narrow pavement is half 

taken up by parking. This tree offers a bit of welcome relief and gives pleasure, particularly in the spring. If the 

applicant feels it is encroaching, perhaps some judicious pruning would offer a solution. If the tree is felled, we 

should like to see some replacement planting to improve the prospect of the street scene. In any event we 

object to the use of systemic herbicide. If the tree is to be felled, the roots should be grubbed out.

T2 and T3 no objection.

Louise Lewis 

for Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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